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February 12, 2018 

Adjacent Building Occupants, Users of Goodrich Hall and all interested parties. 

This correspondence provides a status update for the ongoing restoration to Goodrich Hall. 
 

Dates for Activity: May 23, 2017-June 2, 2018 

Work Activities: Interior and Exterior Renovations 

Impact to Adjacencies: WCMA, Lasell Gym, Currier Quad, OSL, Facilities, WTF. 
 
 

• Goodrich Hall is now about 9 months into its 12 month construction schedule.  
• Exterior wall restoration is complete. 
• All interior and exterior structural improvements are complete. 
• Installation of the new slate roofing is in-progress. 
• Interior rebuilds are in-progress. 
• The project is still tracking to be completed on-time. 
• Substantial Completion is June 2, 2018. 

• This means we are scheduled to turn the building back over to the College on this date, but 
 our Contractor will still have a light presence on site while they complete punch-list items. 

• We expect Goodrich Coffee Bar will be able to begin their move back to Goodrich around the end of 
May. 

• We expect that Student Life will be able to start moving FFE’s back to Goodrich around the end of 
May. 

 
   

I will continue to communicate updates to the status of Goodrich Hall’s completion more frequently as the date 
draws near so departments can begin their plans to move back in.  In the meantime, if you have specific 

 questions, feel free to email me. 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Shaun Garvey 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413‐597‐3232 
smg3@williams.edu 
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